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NSZL to be re-opened on Saturday
      2019/02/15  

   

Dear Visitors,

Hereby we inform you that our Library will be re-opened on Saturday February 16.
 

Dear Visitors,

Hereby we inform you that our Library will be re-opened on Saturday February 16.

The events we had to cancel due to technical reasons (KönyvTÁRlat with Krisztián Grecsó and Róbert
Hrutka, and the presentation of the 11th volume of our book series entitled Bibliotheca Scientiae et
Artis) will be held at a later date. New dates will be announced during next week the earliest.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. Thank you for your understanding.
2019/02/15 - 15:07 
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